
Please find the attached letter from my customer which I want to present in front of committee  

From: Bobby Johnston < > 
Date: 26 May 2021 at 19:32:47 BST 
To:  

Subject: Reference 

To whom it may concern 
Myself and my wife are residents of Hammersmith for over 10yrs. We having shopping at our local 
shop for over 3yrs, W6 Express, at 190 King street. 
We have got to know the Manager Arjun and his staff very well over the years. Arjun runs his shop to 
the highest of standards and always has a smile on his face when we shop there, which is at least 6 
days per week. 
He stood by myself and wife through COVID, we are both essential workers and his shop stayed 
open . Without W6 Express being open we would have suffered a lot more. 
Arjun is a total Professional and cares for his shop and his customers and is constantly changing the 
image of his shop with improvements in his mind every time. 
He personally asks customers,if they would want any specific goods and orders them in. 
I can’t see any reason for not granting the license he is applying for. I just wish all shops were run like 
his. 
Surely this is the time to support shops that stayed open during COVID, not condemning them. 
 
Sent from my iPad 

  
 


